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Comments: I am fully in favor of allowing eBike access on Forest Service managed lands. There are so many

positives as a result of allowing eBikes on trails, including allowing access to more remote areas for older folks as

well as people with disabilities or otherwise compromised health. Beyond that, since there is no additional harm

to the trails/environment, there aren't any logical reasons to ban them for able-bodied folks either. Many people

who ride ebikes also contribute time, energy and money to help build, manage and maintain trails, and that

benefits all of us. Given that eBikes are virtually silent, don't pollute and offer increased access, so I feel they

should be welcomed on our public lands. Thank you.


